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CITY OF PROVIDENCE - RHODE ISLAND - Walter H. Reynolds * Mayor

Office of the Public Service Engineer
Peter ], Hicks, Jr.
Public Service Engineer

112 Union St. Providence 3, R. 1.

March 12, 1958

Mr. D. Everett Whelan
City Clerk
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island
Dear Mr. Whelan:
I enclose herewith the bill of the Narragansett
Electric Company for the Street Lighting of the City
of Providence for the month of February, 1958.

The total net amount of the bill is $41,473.72.

Yours very truly,

CKS,
PUBLIC SERVICE EN@INEER

PJH,JR/pe
Enclosure

IN CITY COUNCIL
MAR 20 1958
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CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
PROVIDENCE, R.1
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE - RHODE ISLAND * Walter H. Reynolds * Mayor

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ROGER T. CHANDLER

Traffic Engineer 147 Fountain Street

" EDWIN F. COLBY Providence 3, R. 1.
Assistant Traffic Engineer

]

March 11, 1958

U

REF. 1111

u

The Honorable City Council
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Gentlemen:

The Traffic Engineering Department has investigated City Council
Request #670 for TWO HOUR PARKING on the east side of Baxter Street,
between Lillian Avenue and Saratoga Street,

At the time of the cbservations, there was found to be several
available spaces on the easterly side of Baxter Street and no vehicles
parked on the TWO HOUR PARKING area on the westerly side. Because of

the availability of Parking in this area, it is felt that no additional
regulations are required on Baxter Street at this time,

Very truly yours 3

Jouou

affic Engineer

JIL/bt
IN CITY COUNCIHL
] ~ MAR 20 1958
R
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CITY OF PROVIDENCE -RHODE ISLAND * Walter H. Reynolds * Mayor

TRAFFIC ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ROGER T. CHANDLER

Traffic Engineer 147 Fountain Street

EDWIN F. COLBY : Providence 3, R. 1.
Assistant Traffic Engineer

March 11, 1958

J oUouu

The Honorable City Council
City Hall
Providence, Rhode Island

Gentlemens

In reply to the request for a CAUTION BAD CURVE sign on Burns
Street at the site of the recent fatality, appropriate warning arrows
were installed on March 5, 1958, It is felt that this signing may
warn motorists and prevent a reoccurrence of the recent tragedy at
this location,

Very truly yours

ger T; andler
raffic Engineer

JIL/bt

i CITY COUNCIL
MAR 201958 . ..
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